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To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: in support of the H5436 bill
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Dear Elected Officials, 
 
I am writing to urge all of our state lawmakers to support H5436, in order to prohibit the spread of lethal 
firearms that have military-style features and accept high-capacity magazines. 
 
This is the simplest of matters. You were voted into office to protect and ensure the wellbeing of your 
constituents.  If you do not support this bill, you are putting our community members, our youth, in danger.   
 
This is not an ethically complicated decision.  We are counting on you to do the right thing. 
 
With urgency, 
Sheila Dobbyn     
Resident of Warren, RI 
 


